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55 University Ave., Suite 710
Toronto, Ontario, M5J 2H7
epcor.com

July 17, 2019

Sent by Electronic Mail and Courier

Ms. Kirsten Walli,

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

P.O. Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re:  EPCOR Natural Gas LP Aylmer Rates (EB- 2018-0336) — Extension on Clarification
on Earnings Sharing Mechanism (ESM) Adjustments Letter - OEB Decision and
Interim Rate Order July 4, 2019

Pursuant to OEB Decision and Interim Rate Order on July 4, 2019, EPCOR Natural Gas LP
(ENGLP) is seeking an extension with the OEB to file a letter on behalf of all parties clarifying the
types of adjustments that are expected to be made to actual net income for purposes of
determining earnings sharing during the incentive rate-setting period. While the parties have
agreed to an ESM, the mechanics of the necessary adjustments that are expected to be made to
actual net income is currently being discussed among parties and will be finalized shortly.

Please consider this correspondence a request to extend ENGLP's deadline to Friday July 19%,
2019 to file the letter. We submit that this extension request is reasonable, will not prejudice the
other parties to this proceeding, and it will not alter the other dates in the procedural orders.

Thank you for your consideration. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any
questions.

Sincerely,

Vince Cooney, P.Eng, MBA
Senior Manager, Regulatory Affairs
EPCOR Ontario Utilities Inc.

vcooney@epcor.com
(647) 730-0013

c: Khalil Viraney, Case Manager: Ontario Energy Board



